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Please Dramatically Improve Legislators Standards of Conduct!

Senator Dela Cruz abused his position, his fellow legislators, and the democratic legislative process when he
FORCED his SB 2510 through conference committee, extremely late in the 2022 session, totally behind closed
doors - excluding the public and the public’s right to know AND be heard. And the power-greedy, manipulative
coward had Sen. Inouye helping him do his dirty work!

Dela Cruz’s type of corrupt political bullying and dark maneuvering should NEVER be acceptable. It literally makes
me SICK and ANGRY.
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Aloha, Peace, Love, Music & Gratitude

David Hunt, Honoka’a, HI
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